

61 King Street
Unit 12
Barrie, Ontario
L4N 6B5
(705) 722-0084; Fax (705) 733-9910
www.oectasimcoemuskoka.on.ca

Memo #9

To: OECTA Secondary Teachers

From: Michele MacDonald

Re: Benefits Update - New Permanent Teachers Only

As of late last week we had confirmation from OECTA and OTIP that the backlog in sending out enrollment emails had been cleared up. I am still hearing that some individuals have not still not received their enrollment email or the enrollment package in the mail.

If this applies to you I will require you to send me the following information to my email: mmacdonald@oectasimcoemuskoka.on.ca

- 1. Name
- 2. Date of Birth
- 3. Mailing Address

If you are a permanent teacher but had an LTO last year and had benefits and still have not received your enrollment package either by email invite or mail then please send the following information to my email address noted above.

- 1. Name
- 2. OTIP ID number

Thanks for your patience with this matter we will endeavor to make sure this is taken care of immediately.

PLEASE POST AND DISTRIBUTE TO OECTA MEMBERS